
Welcome to Thor Class 
 

Hi everyone, welcome to Year 3 where we are part of the Vikings historical 

time period. We are in Thor class and here is our class picture.  

 

 

 

 

                    This is us! We are your teachers and our names are 

                    Mrs Alexander                and                     Mrs Tapera.       

                                

 
 

My hobbies are reading, walking, swimming 
and spending time with my family and friends. 
I know most of you already and am really 
looking forward to teaching you in Year 3. 

 

              

I enjoy swimming, walking, watching 

football and travelling with my family. I 

am looking forward to finding out what 

your hobbies are.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Miss Hovell. I will be your teaching assistant in Year 3! I am really 

looking forward to meeting  you all in September. 



Welcome to Thor Class 

Our classroom is on the East side of the school.    

   

 

This is a picture of the classroom door! At the moment, you know it as Apollo 

classroom and it is along the corridor near the Redgrave Hall. 

 

         
 

In Year 3, we have lockers for our coats and bags. Here is our locker area. One of 

these will be yours - can you guess which one? 

 



Welcome to Thor Class 
 In Key Stage 2 we have our lunch a little bit later than you are used to!  

 

 If you would like to bring some fruit from home for playtime you can.  

 

In Key Stage 2 we do not have an afternoon playtime but we do have lots 

of fun activities planned. 


